
   

          8 September 2018 

Notice to all LADIES who are affiliated to the KZN Bridge Union  

The South African Women’s Bridge Association (SAWBA) hosts an annual tournament.  

 

The next SAWBA  will be held in PRETORIA during FEB / MARCH 2019. And ALL 

lady Members are encouraged to play in the Open Events.  (See Details on SABF 

Website) 

Before the Open Pairs and Open Teams Events, the Tournament starts  with the 

Inter-Provincials on 28th February and 1st March 2019. 
 

The trials for the teams to represent KZN are scheduled for 2 full days  

Thursdays 11th and 18th October 2018 at the Durban Jewish Centre , Durban. 

The Committee of the KZN Bridge Club are the convenors of the Trials. 

 

Each province is entitled to send an A and B Team and a “Development” team.  

A Team:    This is  Open to all Ladies and we expect the experienced players to be 

contesting for a place in this team. There are no limitations. 

B Team:  The team qualifying to play in this section may not have a combined total of 

more than 1500 PI’s.   

(PI = Performance Index for each individual which can be found on the SABF 

Web Site.) 

Pritchard Team:   (C Team) 

This third team is also limited by total PI’s  (400 for the Team) and the 

intention is to encourage newer players to contest in this section to gain 

experience in more serious competition.  

 

All Lady members of the KZNBU who can commit to playing in Pretoria on the given 

dates are invited to enter.     

Trials for the A Team will be in TEAMS Format. Choose your Team if possible, else enter 

as a pair and, with consultation, we will match you with another pair.    

Depending on the number of entries and the PI Combinations,   the Convenors will decide 

whether the Trials format for the B and C Teams will be in Teams or Pairs.  Again 

depending on numbers entering, the Convenors reserve the right to combine the trials or 

play them in separate sections, or indeed to select one or more of the teams.   

 

The cost to play for the 2 days will be R200 per person.  

Please contact Jenny Ten-Bokum at tenbok@telkomsa.net    or   083 4850 477 to enter 

or for further information.  

 
The Closing Date for Entries is midday on the 27th September 2018. 

(Late entries will only be accepted if it suits the arrangements) 
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